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Upcoming Events 

 
Tue  3   Jul    KS1 Sports Day 

Wed 4   Jul    Nursery Sports Day 

Thu  5   Jul    Reception Sports Day 

 

Fri   6   Jul    Summer Fayre 

 

Mon 9   Jul    Junior Transition Meeting 

                     for Y2 parents 1.00pm 

 

Mon 9   Jul    Children’s University  

                      Bethel Church  1.30pm 

                  

Fri  13  Jul    Bluebells Class Assembly (RH) 

                     9.00am Infant Hall 

 

Wed 18 Jul   Y2 Graduation 9.00a.m. 

                     Infant Hall 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to Daniel Hawksey 2W and 

Jack Johansen 2H who have achieved Head 

Teacher Award this week: 

  Football 

 
Congratulations to our KS1 children who took 

part in three football competitions, coming 

overall second in the Mini World Cup 

competition. 

New Parent Meetings 

 
There will be information meetings for 

parents of children starting Nursery and 

Reception in September. Dates and times are 

as follows: 

 

Nursery: 

Tuesday 26th June 3:30pm – Infant Hall 

Reception: 

Tuesday 26th June 6:00pm – Infant Hall 

Nursery 
 

Nursery will be closed all day on Monday 

25th June 2018. This is to accommodate 

visits for the new children who will be 

starting in September. 
 

Bottle Tombola 

 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a 

bottle to support our Bottle Tombola for the 

Summer Fayre. It is very much appreciated. 

Transition 

 
The children have met their new teachers. 

There will be an opportunity for parents of 

Reception and Y1 children to meet the 

teacher and visit the classroom in July. A 

letter with further details will follow. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 
 

 
Monday        Science                      Miss Daniels 

  Outdoor Creativity     Miss Kervin 

  Sport                          Yinka 

  STEM                         Mrs. White 

  Board Games              Mrs Davin 

  Zumba                        Miss Sturdy 

 

                     Club Times 3.00-3.45pm 

 

              NURSERY CLOSED ALL DAY 

              

                    New Nursery Visits 

 

                    Y2 Parent Transition Walk 

                     Junior School 9.10am 

 

Tuesday     New Nursery Parent Meeting 

                    3.30pm Infant Hall 

                     

                    New Reception Parent Meeting 

                    6.00pm Infant Hall 

    

Wednesday   

                

                      

Thursday    Y2 Parent Transition Walk 

                    Junior School 2.15pm    

 

Friday       RH – Biscuit Day 

 
                     Football Club 3-4pm 

                      

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton 

                      Miss Daniels)   96.67% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     93.45% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   86.21% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    95.86% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    94.17% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   92.50% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 

 

93.45% 
Only 1 class in green for the above 

week! Well done Bluebells! 

 
 Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 

Y2 Transition 

 
On Monday 25th June at 9:10am  and 

Thursday 28th June at 2:15pm there is an 

opportunity for parents of Y2 children to have 

a walk around Lister Juniors with Mr. King. 

 

Uniform Sale 

 
Thank you to Mrs Iddon and Mrs Roberts 

who organised a Uniform Sale last 

Thursday. They raised £10 which will go 

towards resources for the children. We will 

hold another sale in the new term. 

Holidays 

 
The term dates have now been sent home. 

Holidays should be booked within the school 

dates. If a holiday is taken outside of those 

dates then a penalty notice will be issued in 

accordance with  Local Authority guidelines. 


